
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2023 
 
 
Dear Angels on Assignment, 
 
On behalf of the Crete-Monee School District 201-U, thank you for your generous toy drive 
donations during the holiday season. Our families and students are pleased to have help from 
local organizations during these challenging times. Thanks to your donations, you made this 
holiday season brighter for many children within the school district. There is nothing more 
rewarding than seeing children’s faces light up with excitement during the holidays.  
 
Thank you again for your investment and support within our community! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Corina Posada 
Registration Specialist/ McKinney Vento Liaison 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


